
SAWYER LAKE VILLAGE DISTRICT 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS’ MEETING 

April 20, 2017 

 

Present:  Bob Dow, Rich Bakos, Steve Chmielecki, Rich Adams, and Paula 

Adams 

 

Meeting came to order at 6:00 PM. Minutes from the March 1, 2017, meeting 

read, accepted, and seconded. 

 

• Dam:  A representative from DES and Engineers from Quantum will be 

coming to the May 18, 2017, meeting to discuss how we will move 

forward with the work that will be done on the dam.  Also an email was 

sent to Paul Perkins, Road Agent for Gilmanton, about the inadequate 

culvert at the end of Munsey Hill Road. 

 

• Beaches:  Problem with four-wheelers ripping up Beach one and six. 

 

• Roads:  The culvert on Chestnut Ave. and Forest Ave. was plugged. Bob 

Dow tried to unplug it last fall but was unable to. He diverted the 

water with sandbags. He was able to clean it out this spring. It was 

clogged with cordwood and leaves. Did a few patch jobs on the dirt 

roads because of ruts made by big trucks. Will probably start grading 

the roads next week. 

 

• Treasurer’s Report:  All bills up-to-date.  

 

Operating Account:  $ 55,353.78 

                    Dam Account:            $113,048.67 

 

 Treasurer’s Report accepted and seconded. 

 

• Open Forum:  No business 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:45 PM. This was accepted and seconded. 

 

      Paula Adams 

      Clerk 


